
Regional Resources 

Purpose:  To provide a quick reference for comparison of fees and fines for Region 3 and to 
build a library of resources for MBE’s. 

Why?:  MBE’s are commonly called upon by Board Members and Legislators to provide data 
specific to Sister States.  It will be helpful to have the information readily available for more 
expedient responses to these requests. 

Additional Information: 

Polling of Region 3 MBE’s in 2022 reflected a request to have more resources (training and 
shared materials/data) on enforcement.  Region 3 provided a presentation on Disciplinary 
Guidelines in 2022; and the MBE Workshop for the 2023 Regional Summit provided a 
presentation on Investigative Training.  We are thankful to the Region and to NCARB for 
hearing and responding to the call.  It’s nice to be heard. 

In continuation of the call, Regional Resources are being created beginning in 2023.   

MBE’s are encouraged to contribute data/documents as studies are conducted and resources 
created in their home states for the benefit of the group.   

 

 

 


